
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…23.5.21 
 

Maths 

In Maths we will be working on fractions again and learning about finding fractions of 

amounts, We will remind children of their division knowledge and work with them to 

understand how to find a half and a quarter of an amount. 

 

English  
In English this week, we will be writing our own version of a Beatrix Potter tale. 

 

The children will plan their stories and then write them using all of the knowledge they have 

learnt this year. 

 

Reading  
This week we will be continuing with our one to one reads please ensure your child has their 

book and reading record. 

 

Phonics  
This week we will be thinking about: 

 

GPC’s – ph wh ie g oi oy or aw au ay a-e a ee es e-e i-e 
   
Focus GPC –ph wh ie g  

 

Tricky Words – friend once out because laugh  

Topic  
History - In History we will be learning about the life and work of the famous Victorians 

Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole.  

PSHE - In PSHE we will be thinking about how we can show our friends and family that we 

care about them.  In computing we will be finishing off our coding using all the skills that we 

have learned this half term.  

Science - In Science we will be planting a cress. We will then send this home so the children 

can watch the changes over the next week. 

Music – This week we will be performing our song, Use Your Imagination with percussion 

instruments 

Art – This week we will be sketching the animals that inspired the Beatrix Potter tales. 

 



RE – In RE this week we will be thinking about the things that Christians believe God created. 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

Homework 

 

Please look at the alien and real word sheet and practise reading each 

word aloud.  

When reading an alien word the children can pronounce the trigraphs and 

digraphs in any way they have learnt. For example the digraph ‘ea’ could 

be pronounced as it is in the words bread or beat. Please show your 

teachers that you have had a look at your words by ticking or circling 

them. 

 

As well as practising the phonics words please continue to read 4 times a 

week. 
 

Summer Wear 

As the weather is getting warmer please make sure your child brings in a 

named hat and a light jacket in case of showers. 

 

Jubilee Songs 

 

To help us prepare for our Jubilee celebrations please help your child to 

learn the words to the songs attached. 

 

 

Please could we ask that the girls wear a pair of shorts under their school 

dress or skirt every Tuesday for our yoga lesson.  Thank you 

 

Please could we ask that you ensure that your child’s book bag is named 

and that only one keyring is attached 
 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  
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Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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